
 
 
 

JUNE 15, 2107 
MEETING MINUTES 

 
11 People in attendance plus  
guest: Richard Christie/TDSB 
guest: Mary Fragedakis/Ward 29 Councillor 
Steering Committee Members: Principal Rory Sullivan, Liz West, Theodora Rowlands, 
Donna Spreitzer, Lisa Milne, Effie Kourbetis, Paola Gomez, Jen Proos, Alexandra Maric-
Jones, Sam Katsuras, Andrea Marsales, Katrina Atkinson 
 
Displays were setup including: current photos of the entire schoolgrounds, what a 
masterplan looks like, student written responses and illlustrations, parent survey data 
for ranked wishes for future amenities.  
 
An Introduction was made by Rory Sullivan 
 
The Background on the project was provided by Theodora Rowlands 
 
Jackman teacher Alex Maric-Jones walked us through the process of surveying the 
students on How they like to play, What they don’t like about the schoolyard, How they 
want to play.  Summaries of repeating themes were made for Primary grades and Junior 
grades and those summaries were reviewed.    
 
Lisa Milne provided an overview of the results of the parent survey (survey monkey) 
which was completed in the last 48 hours and hasn’t been fully analyzed.  The hard data 
was discussed. 
 
Liz West opened up the floor to questions and discussion including types of field 
solutions, drainage, the tdsb Turf Specialist, a parents dislike of artificial turf, how to 
manage dogs in the schoolyard, timing, order of next steps. 
 
Attendees had the option of filling out a Reaction & Response sheet which reflected the 
above discussion points.  
 
Everyone was advised that the project would be documented on the Parent  Council 
Website.  
 


